
 

    
 

 
 
 November 24, 2020 

 
BY IBFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission  
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554  

Re:   Surrender of International 214 Authorization of Hotwire Communications, 
Ltd. 

  ITC-214-20031114-00533 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 By this letter and effective today, Hotwire Communications, Ltd. (“Hotwire”) surrenders 
its international 214 authorization under File Number ITC-214-20031114-00533 granted 
December 12, 2003 (the “Authorization”).  Hotwire does not provide and has no plans to provide 
any services requiring the Authorization, and thus neither the Authorization nor any notice of 
discontinuance is required. 
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email or call. 
 

    Respectfully submitted, 
 
    /s/ Jeffrey Carlisle   
    Jeffrey Carlisle 
    Lerman Senter PLLC 
    2001 L Street, NW, Suite 400 
    Washington, DC  20036-4945 
    (202) 429-8970 
 

      Counsel to Hotwire Communications, Ltd. 
 
 


